
 

 

 

 

 

4th March 2024 

KS2 Music Assembly – Friday 22nd March at 2.30pm 

 

Dear Families, 

 

On Friday 22nd March, we are having a music assembly where Year 4 

will be showcasing what they have learnt in their recorder lessons over 

the term.   

 

We would like to invite other KS2 children who are learning an 

instrument either in or outside school to also take part in the music 

assembly and play a piece of music of their choice.   

 

Should your child which to take part, please return the slip below stating what instrument your child 

will play and the name of the music piece he/she will perform.  

 

Due to limited place numbers, it might be that your child may not be able to perform on this particular 

occasion. Should the music assembly be a success, we would hope to run similar assemblies in the 

future.  

 

Parents and families are welcome to come and watch the music assembly which will start at 2.30pm. 

Please complete and return the slip to the school office by Monday 11th March. 

 

Kind regards, 

Miss Miles 
Music Subject Lead 

.......................................................................................................................................................... 

Music assembly: Friday 22nd March @ 2.30pm 

My child would like to take part and perform in the music assembly.   

Name: __________________________________________________________ 

Class: ___________________________________________________________ 

They would like to play: ____________________________________________ 

The name of the piece: _____________________________________________ 


